
ST. CHRISTOPHER CHURCH  www.stchristophercc.com COLUMBUS, OHIO 

PARISH SUPPORT 

Weekly Offertory Breakdown – May 14, 2017 

Total Envelope Count – 103 

Total Envelope $ Amount $ 4,047.00 

Loose Checks – #33 

Total Loose Checks $ Amount $ 2,278.00 

Total Loose Cash $ Amount $ 1,319.50 

Total Collection $ Amount $ 7,644.50 

TODAY 
Sixth Sunday of Easter 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Mass Intentions for the Week  
 

Saturday, May 20th 4:30 pm Joe Frabott  

  (Marian & Pete Bauman) 

Sunday, May 21st 9:00 am Don & Mary Gardner 

  (Gardner Family) 

 11:30 am Monica Hudock  

  (Janet McGrath) 

 6:00 pm People of the Parish 

Monday, May 22nd 9:00 am Crate Price 

  (Matthew & Sarah Simcox) 

Tuesday, May 23rd 9:00 am  NO MASS 
      

Wednesday, May 24th 9:00 am NO MASS  

 

Thursday, May 25th 9:00 am  NO MASS 
 

Friday, May 26th 9:00 am  NO MASS 

 

For the Weekend May 27th & 28th 

Saturday, May 27th 4:30 pm People of the Parish 

Sunday, May 28th 9:00 am Anne Hall 

  (John Connor) 

 11:30 am Ivo DiRienzo 

  (Clara DiRienzo) 

 6:00 pm Carm McNeal  

  (Laipply Family) 

Parish Activities for the Week 
Saturday, May 20th    

8:30 am Cafeteria St. Vincent DePaul Meeting 
Sunday, May 21st 

10:00 am  Church Gabriel Gun Rihtar Baptism 
Monday, May 22nd 

8:20 am Cafeteria National Honors Assembly 
2:30 pm  St. Albert Room Girl Scout Meeting 
7:00 pm Cafeteria AA Meeting 

Tuesday, May 23rd  NO PARISH ACTIVITES  
Wednesday, May 24th  

1:00 pm Church Hamad & Lambrinides  
  Wedding Rehearsal 
Thursday, May 25th   

10:00 am Church Hamad & Lambrinides Wedding 
Friday, May 26th   

5:00 pm Church Bacigalupo & Merwin  
  Wedding Rehearsal 
Saturday, May 27th  

1:30 pm Church Bacigalupo & Merwin Wedding 
Sunday, May 28th   NO PARISH ACTIVITES  

 

Congratulations to Stephanie & Patrick Sheehan 

married May 13, 2017. 

Sophia Basil, Linda Boyd, Tim Cavanaugh, Patti DeCapua, 

Henry Drayer, Betty Evans, Mark Evans, Glenn Glassner, 

Maryann Hogan, Logan Kinzel, Mark McGinley,  

Jean Montenaro, Daniel Patrick Murphy, Elizabeth Parker, 

Anna Reed, Teri Ruzicka, Denise Schumaker, Andrea Stanley,  

Dannie & Crystal Terrel, Christine Wilson, Mary Yingst 

Wedding Banns 

 

 

Please pray for the following members of our                

parish community who will marry soon here at                       

St. Christopher Church: 

I-  Kara Stull & Benjamin Waite 

II— Abigail Teeters & Jake Adams 

 III—Reema Hamad & Alexander Lambrinides        
III— Jennifer Bacigalupo & Wesley Merwin 



SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER MAY 21, 2017 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 Can you believe it’s already the 6th Sunday of 
Easter? Soon, we will be celebrating the Feast of Pentecost, 
when our Lord left us the gift of the Holy Spirit. As Disciples 
of Christ, we are called to serve. We have many 
opportunities to get involved here at St. Christopher Parish. 
With the Parish Festival just around the corner, I urge you 
to sign up and commit to helping in any way that you can. 
It’s a great way to serve our Church and the surrounding 
community. 
 Also, I have scheduled two dates for training AND 
retraining our Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist and 
our Lectors. One opportunity will be on Tuesday, May 30th, 
at 7:00 pm in the church. And one will be on Sunday, June 
25th, at 1:00 pm, also in the church. I would like to invite 
anyone who wishes to become an Extraordinary Minister of 
the Eucharist or Lector to attend one of these training 
sessions. ALSO, if you are currently serving in one of these 
ministries, I am asking you to attend one of the meetings. 
Please contact Amy, our pastoral minister, at the parish 
office to register for one of the training sessions or if you 
have any questions. 
 I would also like to welcome Deacon Tom Rowland 
to our Sunday liturgy. Deacon Tom was ordained last 
November as a permanent deacon and is a member of St. 
Margaret Parish. He will be included in the rotation of the 
preaching schedule with myself and Deacon Byron during 
the months that have five weeks. Tom is first scheduled to 
preach in July.  
    God’s Peace, 
         Fr. David 

Outside Activities 
SENIOR CITIZEN CELEBRATION  

A DAY OF PRAYER, FOOD, AND  

FELLOWSHIP WITH OTHER SENIORS FROM THE  

23-COUNTY CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF COLUMBUS  

TUESDAY, JUNE 6, 2017, 10:30 A.M.-1:30 P.M.  

AT ST. JOAN OF ARC CHURCH 

REGISTRATION FOR CELEBRATION IS $10.00.  

PLEASE REGISTER BY JUNE 1ST.  

REGISTRATION SHEETS IN THE BACK OF CHURCH. 

 

Parish Activities 
The St. Christopher Knights of Columbus is hosting a 

Men's Night Steak Fry on Thursday, May 25, 6:30pm 

at the McKinley Field Shelter House. All men of the 

Parish are invited to join us for a steak dinner. RSVP 

to KoC14342@gmail.com or (614) 563-6251.  

Festival News 

 
Please pick up your Festival raffle 

tickets in the back of church.  
$10.00 for chance to WIN a 50/50 pot! 

 
Festival Signs are also available in the back of 

church to display in your lawn.  
 

We are still in need YOUR help! Volunteers: Please contact Tamara 

Criswell at 614-485-2261 or tamaracriswell@att.net to help with this 

year’s Parish Festival! You can visit the parish website and the sign up 

using the sign up genius link. All volunteer  opportunities are listed. 

You can help too by donating items for our games:                                                       

Two-Liter bottles of soda pop and  Pringles           

It’s the Silent Auction! 
The Silent Auction is a hugely popular event at  

St. Christopher Festival…YOU can help make it a success 

this year, too!  Donate services or a themed basket 

specially chosen to reflect your interests. What do you like to do?             

 *  Are you a dog person? Consider making a theme       

      basket with items for “man’s best friend.”             

 *  Are you an accomplished baker or gardener?            

      Create a gift certificate to provide your home           

      baked goods or services.                                            

 *  What about a hobby? Whether you’re a painter,          

      a crafter, or a decorator, you could create and         

     donate a beautiful item that reflects your skills. 

You can also help the auction by volunteering to help with the 

auction itself—or by soliciting a donation from your favorite     

restaurant or other service provider.  If you have questions or for 

more information on donations, please contact Joan Gillis  

(614-202-9670), Jackie O’Reilly (614-486-0457), or  

Marytherese Croarkin (614-487-9011). 

ATTENTION, BAKERS OF ST. CHRISTOPHER                

Calling all of our generous bakers:  men, women 

young and old to be the gracious people we know  

you are for your baking skills for this year’s Festival.  

Special Requests:  Fruit pies, yellow cakes, spice 

cakes, chocolate cakes,  pineapple upside down cake,  sugar 

cookies, oatmeal,  peanut butter, and of course, cupcakes, and 

brownies are always good items, especially for our young people.  

Please, NO refrigerated items.  Label baked goods and PLACE ON 

DISPOSABLE PLATES.  We will be taking donations of baked items 

on June 16th & 17th, anytime after 4:00pm in the St. Albert Room.  

If you need to drop them off earlier in the day, you may do so in 

the school cafeteria.  If you have question, please call Patricia 

Spaulding at 645-2375 or Jo Ann Frabott at 294-1431.   

All donations are much appreciated!! 
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